

September Twenty-fifth 1 9 2 2.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, Principal McGill University, Montreal, P. Q.

Dear Sir Arthur;

The McGill men here are very delighted to learn that you have been invited to be the Principal Speaker of the Annual Banquet of the Illinois St. Andrews Society, November 28th, 1922, an organization of which every Chicagoan has reason to be proud, and we want to urge you to accept this invitation which many prominent Canadians have participated in past years under The Toast————" Sister Dominion".

We anticipate the pleasure of your accepting

same.

Yours very sincerely,

Armau Kerr

NK:MB.